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Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 6:12:28 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources), Reddawn1114@gmail.com

Comments on 2022-R-A-0011: Low Emission Vehicle Program

Name: Dawn ODonnell
Phone: 302-296-6073
Email Address: Reddawn1114@gmail.com
OrganizaHon: No

Comments:
Dear DNREC Hearing Officers, Governor Carney and all interested parHes, This move to enforce Electric Vehicles over
a ten year period is a government overreach. I have seen various statements trying to downplay this acHon, saying
that people would not be forced to give up their gas powered vehicles. But this is an out right false statement,
following through to the end of your plans, there will be no availability to purchase new fuel powered vehicles in
Delaware by 2035. And once that Hme has passed, the concern of more 0 emissions regulaHons at Tag registraHon,
causing more cost for those who chose to keep their fuel powered vehicle. There are so many concerns in correlaHon
with Electric Vehicles. *The rising cost of used fuel powered vehicles due to the reducHon of new being sold *The
disposal of used baYeries *How to handle damage to the baYeries during a collision *The cost of the EVs for many
families already struggling with inflaHon *The supposed cost savings on gas vs electric - does that take into account
the replacement of baYeries every Hme they go bad? *The way the materials for the baYeries are sourced? *The
dangers of the baYeries exploding or causing fire *The cost of having a charger installed at your residence Thank you
for taking Hme to consider these concerns.


